
                                                                                  
 
 
 
 
 

Youth Protection Training 
 

When: Thursday January 5th 2012 
            Registration – 7:00 PM There is no preregistration prior to this  
            Training – 7:30 to 9:00 PM 
Where: Church of Jesus Christ of the Latter Day Saints 
             4700 Edinbrook terrace  
             Brooklyn park, MN 55443 
Cost: Free 
 
Youth Protection training is designed to help you keep our youth safe from child 
abuse. It will also instruct you on BSA policies that you need to follow in your 
interactions with youth.  Youth Protection training is required for all registered 
adult leaders and must be updated every two years. If you cannot remember when 
you took it the last time, take it now! Although youth Protection training can be 
taken online at www.myscouting.org in person training will give you the chance 
ask questions from an experienced Scouter and gain more insight into your 
responsibilities.  
 

For questions or concerns contact: 
Dave Johnson at 612-396-0644 or eagleboy1964@comcast.net  

 
 


